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Bulb Recycle Containers: Purchasing Process 

Containers may be purchased using the current FY Standing Work Order, which is already set up through FM 

Operations and Maintenance. This work order number is held at the supply counter located in the facilities 

services building #079.  

Purchasing bulb recycle boxes, filament tape (String Tape) should be used for securly sealing boxes.  This tape 

is offered at the supply warehouse and upon request may be charged to the same work order as the box itself. 

Once a container is packed in accordance with the Instructions for shipment below, the customer may either 

take the container to UMS to have it shipped out, or bring it back to the supply warehouse and we can have it 

routed over to UMS to have it shipped out.   

Bulb recycle containers may be purchased by any department on campus, excluding departments requesting 

to purchase in bulk.  Bulk orders should be purchased using project funding. 
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        Bulb Recycle Containers currently stocked in the FM Supply Warehouse: 

 

                    

                                        

 


